
To: Northern Ireland Government Health Committee 
 
Severe Fetal Impairment Abortion (Amendment) Bill 
 
I am supporting this bill in Northern Ireland because I believe the rights in the 
womb of a child with a non-fatal disability should be the same as any child 
without a disability, that is, they cannot be aborted after 24 weeks gestation.  
 
This is an important matter of equality. I write from England aware that a 
precedent set by one national parliament in the UK makes way for all the other 
national parliaments to follow suit.  
 
2nd May 2021 
 


